Tom Beer

Dear MPCA-Ag

The protection of Minnesota's water resources from agricultural and industrial pollution must be the
top priority as new standards are written regarding feed lots. Local community, environmental and
health impacts must be considered above economic considerations as negative climate impacts
mount and water resources are threatened. As a member of the Land Stewardship Project, I support
its common sense proposals to protect our water and family farmers. Sincerely, Tom Beer,
Minneapolis



